
 

ParentMail regarding second hand uniform (FOBS) letter – dated 27 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Now that Year 11 students have completed their final exams, we would be grateful if you 
would consider donating any items of School Uniform (bearing the new School Logo) that 
are no longer required, to sell at the upcoming Year 6 Transition Evening. 
 
If you have Blazers, PE Kits or good condition shirts, trousers and pleated skirts that could 
be donated it would be appreciated. All money raised will go to fund school projects.  
 
We would be grateful if donations could be handed in to Main Reception by 1st July 2024. 
 
Even though your child has finished Year 11, you can still get involved and support our 
fundraising efforts!  Our 200 Club is open to everyone, where for just £24 per year, you will 
be added to a monthly draw where you could win a cash prize!  For more information about 
our 200 Club, including details on how to join, please click on the link below. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1_25w0CSZpmaBO_wt3Sd6-
1fPz4WQkwiLDXDLAIVw_lQ/viewform?edit_requested=true 
 
Thank you for your support and generosity. 
 
We wish the Year 11’s all the best of luck in their future endeavours. 
 
Kind regards 
The FOBS Team 
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